State of Idaho
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

322 East Front Street, P.O. Box 83720, Boise, ID 83720-0098
Phone: (208) 287-4800 Fax: (208) 287-6700 Web Site: www.idwr.idaho.gov.

DIRK KEMPTHORNE
Governor

December 16, 2004 KARL J. DREHER
. Director

GWI Inc.
P.O. box 809
Aurora, OR 97002-0809

RE: ORDER REQUIRING INSTALLATION AND MAINTENANCE OF
CONTROLLING WORKS AND MEASURING DEVICES

Dear Water User:

It has been discovered that a letter and Preliminary Order from the Idaho Department of Water
Resources (IDWR) dated November 16, 2004 was sent to you by mistake. This letter serves as
official notice that you may disregard the Preliminary Order requiring locking headgates and
measuring devices.

Our database indicates that one of your three points of diversion claimed for rights 37-1226, 37-
21564, 37-2156B and 36-12241 is erroneously located in the Croy Creek drainage, about 11
miles from the claimed source for these rights on Slaughter Creek. IDWR Adjudication Section
staff have been notified of this apparent error in your claimed point of diversion, so that they may
correct it.

Please call me at the above number if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Steve Burrell
Water Distribution Section

¢: Kevin Lakey, Water District 37 Watermaster — Shoshone
Doug Jones, IDWR - Twin Falls
Water District 2004 file
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